
State of Florida 

DATE: July 12,2004 
TO: Kay Flynn, Chief, Bureau of Records & Hearing Services 
FROM: Mine Marsh, Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcemen 
RE: Docket No. 01 1354-TP - Confidential Document to be Returned 

' 

The documents listed below may be returned to the source at your convenience. If there are any 
questions, please contact me at 413-6554. 

01 1354-TP ALLTEL CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS TO BE RETURNED 

Document No. 06123-03 
Document No. 06830-03 

cc: A. TeitzniardOffice of General Counsel 


